
 

 

PUBLIC HEARING OF THE INCORPORATION REVIEW BOARD 

INCORPORATION OF THE TOWN OF LISBON, WAUKESHA COUNTY, WISCONSIN 

Waukesha County Circuit Court Case #2022-CV-416 

 

NOTICE under section 66.0203 (9), Wis. Stats., is hereby given that the Wisconsin 

Incorporation Review Board (“Board”) and Department of Administration (“Department”) 

will conduct a public hearing on the proposal to create a village from Town of Lisbon 

territory on July 20, 2022, from 4pm-6pm.  The hearing will be a legislative-type hearing to 

assist the Board and Department in making their determination on this proposal as required 

by statute.  Specifically, the Board must determine whether the petition meets the standards 

contained in section 66.0207, Wis. Stats. 

 

This public hearing will be conducted both in-person and virtually.  The in-person location 

will be at the Richard Jung Fire Station, N54W26455 Lisbon Road (CTH K), Lisbon, WI  

53072. 

 

The Virtual location will be: 

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/81595601311?pwd=dXdBNFFERWVxYUp4VjdiVVBPMzA4UT

09  Meeting ID is 815 9560 1311 and Passcode is 100060.  Phone option is 1-312-626-6799 

locally, and other locations are available at https://us06web.zoom.us/u/keEreKJvBA 

 

Public Hearing Handouts are Available at: http://doa.wi.gov/municipalboundaryreview  

under ‘News’ 

 

Requests from persons who need special accommodations to participate in this hearing 

should be made to the Department of Administration at (608) 264-6102 with as much 

advance notice as possible. 

 

Interested persons may present information to the Board and Department that relates to the 

proposed incorporation.  The information to be received should relate to issues described by 

law in subsections 66.0207 (1) and (2), Wis. Stats.  You are urged to read these sections 

before the hearing. 

 

The proposed incorporation includes the entire Town of Lisbon. 

 

Following the hearing, additional written information pertaining to the statutory standards 

identified above may be sent to Erich Schmidtke, Division of Intergovernmental Relations, 

Wisconsin Department of Administration at wimunicipalboundaryreview@wisconsin.gov, or 

mailed to P.O. Box 1645, Madison, WI  53701, postmarked no later than Monday, August 1, 

2022.  Any information postmarked after this date will not be considered. 

 

Dated at Madison, Wisconsin, on June 30th, 2022 

Signed/Dawn Vick, Administrator, Division of Intergovernmental Relations 

Wisconsin Department of Administration 
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